
2024 HEALTH ENROLLMENT DENTAL ELECTION POLICY 
Effective January 1, 2024 

 

Beginning January 1, 2024 all new enrollees entering into a Connecticut Teachers’ Retirement Board 

sponsored Medicare health plan option may elect to waive enrollment into the dental coverage and only 

enroll in the Medical, Vision, Hearing and Prescription coverage. This is a permanent waiver and 

enrollees who elect to waive enrollment will not be eligible to enroll in dental at a later date unless CTRB 

deems otherwise. Exceptions to this permanency is on a case-by-case basis and must be approved by 

administration. 


